TO: MAYOR & COUNCIL

FROM: Danielle Whalen

RE: PROPOSED GRAD PARADE 2024
DATE: April 12th, 2024

The parents of the RHS graduating class of 2024 would like to keep the Grad Parade
tradition going in our community. We are requesting your permission to host the
parade on the evening of Tuesday, June 18th, 2024 between the hours of 6:30-8:00
pm.

The proposed route is the same as in the past couple of years:
e starting at the Riverview Mall,
e right onto Coverdale Road,
e right onto Buckingham Avenue,
e right onto Whitepine Road,
e right onto Trites Road,

e right on to Coverdale Road then back into the Riverview Mall via the
Coverdale Road entrance closest to Trites Road

We are open to suggestions about route and timing to ensure it will be feasible for the
Town and cause the least amount of disruption.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Danielle Whalen
on behalf of the parents of the graduating class of 2024


mailto:danielle@atlanticwellness.org

